
09EX097 
 
From: Terry Cash [mailto:TerryC@dreamdesigninc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2009 5:35 PM 
To: Elkins Marcia 
Cc: Renee Catron-Blair 
Subject: Visitor Information Center 
 
Marsha, 
 
As per our conversation earlier today in regard to the Visitor Information Center. 
We wish to appeal to the next public works meeting the denial of the Request for Exception to Rapid City 
Standard to allow Utility Service to cross another property. 07/28/09 PIN # 2128426002 
 
Thank you 

Terry Cash, P.E. 
Dream Design International, Inc. 
1-605-348-0538 
TerryC@dreamdesigninc.com 
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